
NOTICE OF RECERTIFICATION OF 
ELECTION RETURNS 

 
Notice is hereby given that recertification of the 
returns of votes cast on July 15, 2025, Special 
Primary Runoff Election will take place at the Ben 
Hill Elections office, on July 25,2025 at 1:00 pm.  
 
**Open to the public and will be conducted at the 
Elections Office, 602 South Grant St. Fitzgerald, GA 
31750**         


